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Madam Chair Larson and Members of the Senate Judiciary Committee: 

I’m Scott Meske, representing the North Dakota Gaming Alliance and on behalf of the Members 

of the NDGA, we offer our support for House Bill 1192.  

We do believe raising the prize limit to $15,000 would certainly make raffles in smaller 

communities more competitive and simply keep up with inflationary costs. This is a simple 

measure that can support our charities, particularly in smaller towns.  

Thank you to Rep. Frehlich for bringing this forward and we respectfully ask the Committee to 

issue a DO PASS recommendation on HB 1192. 


